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Christi Amrine

From: Michael Fitzgerald <mfitzgerald@snofire7.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 8:07 AM
To: Christi Amrine
Cc: Trace Justice
Subject: RE: Revised Documents - The Farm Mill Creek 

Good morning!  I have reviewed this latest iteration for fire apparatus access.  The fire district is supportive of this latest 
site plan as presented.  It should be noted that while there are some utilities depicted, water supply and fire protection 
will be reviewed when the civil drawings are presented for review.  Thank you. 
 
Yours in public service, 
 
 

 
Michael Fitzgerald 
Deputy Chief, Community Risk Reduction 
Snohomish County Fire District 7 
163 Village Ct 
Monroe WA  98272 
Office: (360) 805-0338 Option 6 | Inspection Line: (360) 805-0338 Option 2 
Cell: (425) 754-8726 
Fax: (360) 794-0959 
mfitzgerald@snofire7.org 
 

From: Christi Amrine [mailto:christia@cityofmillcreek.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 10:20 AM 
To: Michael Fitzgerald <mfitzgerald@snofire7.org> 
Cc: Trace Justice <tracej@cityofmillcreek.com> 
Subject: Revised Documents - The Farm Mill Creek  
 
Hi Mike, 
 
The applicant resubmitted last Friday.  Here is the fire compliance narrative they submitted for you to review and the 
revised binding site plan for you to download from the OneDrive link below.  Tom and I accepted a sidewalk reduction to 
allow fire access around Building D.  Please review and provide comments back to the City.  If you need anything else, let 
me or the applicant know. 
 
https://1drv.ms/f/s!As04G9sjIc1jgWbrpU2AqbePghI9 
 
Thank you and I hope you get to enjoy some of that sun today~ 
 

 

Christi Amrine, AICP 
Senior Planner 
City of Mill Creek 
christia@cityofmillcreek.com  
P: 425-921-5738  
Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE:  
This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized 
use, distribution, or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify 
sender immediately and destroy/delete the original transmission. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail 
account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure 
pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party. 
Snohomish County Fire Protection District 7 - EMail Disclaimer  


